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We are holding our second meeting of the year on March 8th. We are still meeting 

virtually by freeconferencecall.com. This service has worked very well for us but will be 

discussing moving to ZOOM as we will be updating our website and need the ability to 

share screen shots of the proposed website updates. 

 

We still are encountering issues trying to fill Service Positions. On a positive note we 

now have a new website coordinator, Tom H.  

 

Positions filled for the next three years are as follows: Chair - Carla K, Secretary - 

Nancy P, Treasurer - Patti M, Archives - Jim M, Webpage - Tom H, Literature - Jim M. 

All five days of remote call access are covered by volunteers. 

 

Syracuse AIS would like to recognize the long standing Service work of Kathi D. She 

has maintained the AIS website for three consecutive terms! Thank you Kathi for all you 

have contributed to AIS. We appreciate and love you. 

 

Our goal this year, along with filling positions, is to review and revise Officers and 

Coordinator positions. The last revision was completed in 2005. 

 

Yours in Service, 

Carla K. 

Syracuse AIS Chair 


